
 

Pre-Law Assistance 
Students interested in learning more about law school should attend a Pre-Law Workshop (see dates below) hosted 
by Vanderbilt's Pre-Law Adviser and Director of Undergraduate Studies for the Political Science 
department, Professor Carrie Russell. The workshop addresses a range of topics concerning the law school 
application process. Whether you want to know the best tactics to use for your personal statement, or you’re unsure 
what to do with your transcript from the Universidad de Madrid, this session is for you. 
All Students interested in applying to law school should first attend a Pre-Law Workshop. For individual assistance 
with your application or if your questions are not answered during the workshop, please come to Professor Russell’s 
Pre-Law open office hours (first come, first served): every other Wednesday, starting September 14, from 10 – 11 
a.m. in Commons 359.   

Pre-Law Workshops 
Workshop sessions for the Fall 2016 semester will be held in Commons 349, from 10 – 11 a.m. on Wednesday 
September 7, September 21, October 5, October 19, November 9 and November 30.  The Spring semester 
workshops and office hours will be posted in early January. 

  

Law School Fair 
The Center hosts a law school fair during the fall semester. The 2016 Fair will take place on Thursday, October 6 in 
the Student Life Center.  This event, intended for Juniors and Seniors, brings in representatives from the nation’s top 
50 law schools including The University of Virginia, Duke University, the University of Texas, and New York 
University. More information, including the list of participating law schools can be found in DoreWays beginning in 
early September. And before you attend the Law School Fair, plan on attending the “Law School Fair Pep Talk” at 
3:30 p.m. in Commons 335 on Wednesday, October 5.   
 
 

http://www.vanderbilt.edu/political-science/bio/carrie-russell
https://vanderbilt-csm.symplicity.com/sso/students
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